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November 11, 2020 

RE: Revitialation efforts of Kuntz Stadium by SOK Global Sports 

To whom it may concern, 

The Indiana Soccer Association has been apprised of the proposed revitalization of Kuntz 

Stadium by SOK Global Sports.  The proposal, which outlines a way for the facility to remain a 

soccer venue, is extremely attractive to Indiana Soccer, especially when viewed throught the 

rich history of the 1987 Pan American Games.  The proposed multi-use of the revitialized facility 

by soccer and rugby along with other field sports, is very attractive since both soccer and rugby 

share a linked heritage.  It is also intersting to note that American Football’s roots are also 

linked to rugby and soccer. 

The Indiana Soccer Association with a current membership of appoximately 60,000 members 

has robust outreach initatives that target children who are currently without access to the 

“Beautiful Game”.  The Kuntz Stadium location is quite attractive to Indiana Soccer, not only for 

its outreach efforts that involved 10s of thousands of school age children, a significant number 

of which are living in central Marion County, but also for its Olympic Development Program.  

Indiana Soccer’s vision includes children who were introduced to the game through its outreach 

efforts, becoming part of the Olympic Development Program.   

Indiana Soccer looks forward to having significant and permanent presence at Kuntz Stadium 

should the SOK Global Sport’ proposed Kuntz revitalization project come to fruition. 

 Sincerely, 

 

David Guthrie, Executive Director - Indiana Soccer Association, Inc. 

 


